
Dear Friends,
We are almost a week into 16 days of Activism and we
have been highlighting quotes and key findings everyday
from our VAWG project across our social media channels.
We must continue to work together to ensure that every
woman and girl feels safe regardless of their
environment.

We recently visited Govan High to have roundtable
discussions with their senior students on 'Education &
Sport'. We would like to thank them for their participation,
it was great to hear their views and experiences. 

Best Wishes,
Agnes Tolmie - Chair of The SWC

The Programme For Government was announced
in September. This sets out the actions the
Scottish Government will take in the coming year
and beyond. 

We’ve put together a brochure which highlights
some of the key points in this programme,
alongside women's views which were shared at
roundtable events. 

Click on image to check out our "Women's Voices
Represented: Programme for Government".
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The SWC International Women's Day wil l  be held on Saturday 4th of March 2023.
This year we wil l  be celebrating 20 years of The Scottish Women's Convention.

There wil l  be 350 spaces available for women in Scotland to attend, please register
your interest by cl icking the button below.
 Closing Date: Sunday 8th January 2023

For more information or queries: info@scottishwomensconvention.org or 0141 339 4797
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Roundtable Events
Thanks to all who have attended our most recent roundtable events. Our last
online event for the year is based on Dementia in collaboration with Scottish
Government.
Dementia with Scottish Government - Monday 5th December, 12.30-2.00pm

To register and for more information contact us on info@scottishwomensconvention.org.

REGISTER HERE
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